
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

If you’re interested in making a difference at Willard 

Elementary School and in the community, come out to 

this event to learn about the School Advisory Council 

(SAC). SAC is a group of parents, staff, teachers, and 

community members who work together to ensure 

students receive an effective education experience inside 

the classroom as well as outside the school. Don’t miss 

this opportunity to impact our students and 

communities. For more information, feel free to contact 

Principal Ron Reilly at (215)291-4714 or David Chaney, 

Jr., Family Engagement Liaison at (215)400-5867.     

 

 


